Do You Hear What I (Jesus) Hears?
Wednesday Word
December 23, 2015
To keep it simple due to Christmas Day being only 2 more days
away, I decided to just have one of my favorite Christmas songs
posted here. I have also provided a link for the history and
details of this song.
The holiday season has always been my favorite season and it
still is. It has nothing to do with presents or anything like
that. I like the inherent joy this entire season brings. Though
we hear of people in desperate situations doing drastic things
in this season we see something else also. If we are willing to
look we can see people talking to those they wouldn't normally
talk to any other time of year. We see time taken to enjoy
friends and family that isn't taken most other seasons. Most
importantly, we see and hear more in this season than other
seasons about the miracles Almighty God performs. God performs
miracles every day. During the holiday season we tend to open up
more which is why we see and hear about more of them. Listen to
the lyrics of this song and allow Holy Spirit to speak directly
to your heart with what He wants you to know. I say let us
believe, see, hear, know, and understand more of who our Lord is
day by day by day. We all have to start somewhere. Let this be
the season you see the miracles God has done in your life and
let the following days be so filled with His presence that you
don't have to wait until the holiday season to feel His intense
peace and joy that surrounds us each day. God bless you all and
peace on earth, good will towards mankind!!!!
https://m.youtube.com/watch?v=eAxrF43DJvA
https://en.m.wikipedia.org/wiki/Do_You_Hear_What_I_Hear%3F
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